
Fundraising Opt-Out Form 
 

Dear Parent or Guardian: 

During this time and with all your busy schedules, we do not want to overwhelm you 

with fundraising requests.  

 

Yet, without fundraising, we would not be able to provide students with unique 

experiences, help fund classroom projects, help support our amazing teachers during 

uncharted waters, and hopefully eventually host events like Teacher Appreciation Week 

Scholastic Book Fair, and the Peace of Africa event.  

 

For many of our parents, the best option to support the PTA and avoid fundraisers is to 

make a tax-deductible donation directly to the PTA.  

 

If you would like to make a donation to the PTA in lieu of participating in our 

fundraisers, please return the following form with a check made payable to School 23 

PTA. (Mail to School 23 PTA 170 Barrington St Rochester NY 14607 ) If you would like a 

receipt for your donation, please check the “receipt requested” box on the form. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact​ Erin McKenna Vice President at school23.pta@gmail.com 

Thank you for your participation.  
Our ability to support our students depends on you! 

 

======================================================================== 

Your Name: ______________________________________________________________ 

Student Name(s): _________________________  Teacher Name(s): ________________ 

 

Total Donation Amount: __________________ 

Receipt Requested:  ​☐​ Yes ​☐​ No 

Please make checks payable to “School 23 PTA” 


